The Hancock Community is
invited to join the families of
Hancock Elementary School for a special

Harvest Dinner

Thursday, October 24th
5:30pm - 7:00pm
HES Multi-Purpose Room

Dinner will be prepared and served by the HES students with
help from their families using the students’ harvest from their
Cornucopia Garden as well as contributions from other local farms.
*No charge, but please bring your own bowl, spoon and napkin*

On the menu:

A Selection of Soups
Breads (including gluten-free)
Apple Crisp
Cider

New this year: There will be a
silent auction during the event
to benefit the PTO




